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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Board of County Commissioners 
 
From:  Commissioner Elaine Powell, Ad Hoc Appointment Committee Chair 
 
Date:  June 19, 2019 
 
Subject: Report of the Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning Commission Ad Hoc Interview 

Committee 
 
 
On Wednesday, June 19, 2019 the BOCC Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning Commission Ad Hoc 
Interview Committee interviewed three candidates for appointment consideration for two seats on the 
Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning Commission. The Committee was comprised of myself, Chair George 
Dunlap, Commissioners Vilma D. Leake and Susan Rodriguez-McDowell. 
 
The Committee interviewed the three candidates who were nominated at the June 4, 2019 meeting of 
the Board of County Commissioners.    
 
After interviewing the candidates, the committee voted to recommend to the full Board, the appointment 
of Peter Kelly for a three-year term expiring June 30, 2022 on the Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning 
Commission.  
 
The committee also voted to recommend to the full Board, to reopen nominations in order to seek 
additional applicants for the remaining seat.   
 
The Board is scheduled to make appointments to the Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning Commission at the 
July 2, 2019 Board of County Commissioners meeting.  
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